Platt, Shayla

- ———————
From: Joshua Pitts <joshuapitts@desotosheriff.org>
Sent: Saturday, September 23, 2017 1:10 PM
To: Platt, Shayla
Subject: Re: DCSO Intoxilyzer Agency Inspections

Ok I will ship it this coming week

Lieutenant Pitts, Joshua 34J06
DeSoto County Sheriff's Office Jail
208 East Cypress St.

Arcadia FL, 34266

{863)993-4710

joshuapitts@desotosheriff.org

Please Note:
Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to

a public-records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.

On Sep 23, 2017, at 12:51, Platt, Shayla <ShaviaPlatt@fdle.state.fl.us> wrote:

Josh,
Please ship it to me. It may just need a calibration adjustment.

Shayla

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone

-------- Original message --------

From: Joshua Pitts <joshuapitts@desotosheriff.org>
Date: 9/22/17 10:55 PM (GMT-05:00)

To: "Platt, Shayla" <ShaylaPlatt@fdle.state.fl.us>
Subject: DCSO Intoxilyzer Agency Inspections

Ma’am,

Attached is the Agency Inspections for both of our instruments. Our 80-001340 instrument has
progressively been showing lower readings than our 1341 instrument. Using the same solution from
same batch. The 1340 instrument could not pass the inspection this month and it will not be utilized. |
will be getting with my captain to have it shipped out for maintenance.

Thank you,
Lieutenant Pitts, Joshua 34106

DeSoto County Sheriff's Office Jail
208 East Cypress St.



